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_From: Alistair MacDonald
“ent: Friday, March 04, 2005 11:14 AM
fo: '‘Lorraine Seale'
Subject: RE: Imperial Geotech Report of EA
Lorraine,

Tt was indeed the Review Board's intention to recommend based under s.128(1} (b) (ii). Sorry
for any confusion. This notice will be placed on the public record.

Regards,

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB

867-766-7056

----- Original Message-----

From: Lorraine Seale [mailto:sealel@inac-ainc.ge.cal
Sent: Friday, March 04, 2005 10:47 AM

To: Alistair MacDonald

Subject: Imperial Geotech Report of EA

Hi Alistair,

In reviewing the report, we noted that the Review Board refers to its recommendation as
being made under "s. 128(b) (ii}" of the MVRMA rather than, we assume, s. 128(1) (b) (ii).
Could you please confirm this assumption for our records? One of those due diligence
things.

‘his happened once before, and an email was sufficient; the Board may also wish to put

“this confirmation on the public registry.

Cheers,
Lorraine

Lorraine Seale
Environmental Scientist
Environment & Conservation
Box 1500

Yellowknife NT X1A 2R3

Ph: 867-669-2590
Fx: 867-669-2701
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